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TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB. 

 
21st September, 1955. 

 
Two good Caving trips have been conducted since the last 

circular was issued. The first was to Ida Bay where a new cave 
was explored for about 200 yards; some sections containing good 
formations, suggested name for this cave is "Avenue Junction 
Cave". 

 
A combined trip was held with the Walking Club on the 21st - 

22nd August.  All told about 26 members of both Clubs attended. 
 
On the 12th of September, members were privileged to see a 

collection of Kodachromes from New Zealand Caves; although few 
members turned up those that did were well rewarded as the 
shots shown were excellent. 

 
It is with the deepest regret that we announce the sudden 

death of Mr. H. Cornelius, "The Chalet", Hastings. Harry had 
been guide at Hastings for many years and a Club Member since 
our first visit to the area.  His death was a great shock to 
everyone and we would like to extend our sympathy to Mrs. 
Cornelius. 
 
FORWARD PROGRAMME: 

24th Sept (Saturday) Practice day at the Lost World, 
Mt. Arthur. It is most desirable that 
members attend these practices as a safety 
precaution.  Rope and ladder work will be 
dealt with and all those attending are 
asked to bring lights.  See the Secretary 
about transport.  Leave G.P.O. 9.00 a.m. 

15th, 16th October. Hastings, Dig in the Cub Hole or try and 
investigate the up river section of the 
Newdegate. 

29th, 30th. October Florentine Valley. ie are still looking for 
the elusive Timm's Cave.  This time we have 
some new leads. 

 
F. BROWN. 

Hon. Secretary. 
Telephone:   B5729 
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